Monday December 16, 2024

Dear Members of the West Grey Council,

This letter is being written to request your approval and support for a 2026 Ayton-Normanby
Homecoming. A small committee has met a few times and determined the following thus far:

Date: July 3-5, 2026
Theme: “Country Roads, Take Me Home”
Colours: Red, White, Black

We currently plan to meet the first Tuesday of every month.

Executive

Co-Chairs: Aaron Culliton, Christine Pfeffer

Secretary: Sherry Pfeffer

Co-Treasurers: Tricia Pfeffer, Amy Patterson, Kim Tone

Along with your approval, we are also requesting seed money of $30 000 to enable us to further plan /
budget etc. This money will be paid back in full as we get sponsorship / ticket sales for the weekend
events.

Thank you for your time and consideration with our request. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely Co-Chairs,

Aaron Culliton |
Christine Pfeffer_





